
From: Mark Gross
Date: Apr 8, 2013 2:37 PM
Subject: FW: Official DEIR Comments for the World Logistics Center
Attachment(s): 0

Kent,

An additional comment e-mail.  I checked and hopefully that this was not a duplicate to 
what was already forwarded to you.

Thank you.

Mark Gross, AICP 
Senior Planner 
City of Moreno Valley 
Community & Economic Development Department 
Planning Division 
14177 Frederick Street 
P.O. Box 88005 
Moreno Valley, CA 92552-0805 
Tel: (951) 413-3215 
Fax: (951) 413-3210 
E-mail: markg@moval.org 
Web site: www.moreno-valley.ca.us 

 

-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Willson [mailto:rwwillson@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Sunday, April 07, 2013 9:57 PM
To: Mark Gross
Subject: Official DEIR Comments for the World Logistics Center

Dear Mr. Gross,



I am writing to oppose the approval of the proposed World Logistics Center.  The issue that 
I am most concerned about is the effect that the Center would have on our air quality.  As a 
result largely of regulations of emissions, that pollution problem has been improving 
gradually over the past two decades or so.  But the addition of an estimated 14,000-20,000 
additional diesel-emitting truck visits per day is bound to cause a degradation in the quality 
of the air that we all breathe. This especially affects our children, who like to play outside 
during the summers when the pollution is the worst. Many students in our schools already 
are afflicted by asthma, and exposure to diesel particulates can also increase the risk of 
cancer among those of all ages.

A second area of concern is damage to our streets from all of the trucks traveling over 
them. The proponents definitely can't guarantee that all of the trucks will stay on prescribed 
truck routes. Also, who is going to pay for the  millions of dollars in infrastructure 
improvements that will be required?

Most of the home-owners on the east side of Moreno Valley purchased their houses under 
the assumption that the City would adhere to the general plan, which calls for high-end 
homes and small commercial development in the area.  Instead, if this is approved, they will 
be getting an enormous warehouse complex which will be a magnet for many thousand of 
trucks each day.  

I respectfully urge the City Council to not approve such a huge, destructive project.

Robert Willson
Moreno Valley


